
 

25 May 2021 

 

RE: At-Large Advisory Committee (ALAC) Advice to the ICANN Board on gTLD Subsequent Procedures 

 

Maureen Hilyard 

Chair, At-Large Advisory Committee (ALAC) 

 

Dear Maureen, 

 

On behalf of the Board, I would like to thank you for your letter of 30 April, in which you shared the 

ALAC Advice to the ICANN Board on the topic of Subsequent Procedures. 

  

The Board takes note of the detailed and extensive work of the ALAC in engaging in and commenting 

on the policy development work of the community in the Subsequent Procedures Policy 

Development Process Working Group.  The ALAC’s consideration of the issues as they relate to the 

interests of individual Internet users is appreciated.  

We look forward to engaging with you further as part of the Board Advice Process. 

 Sincerely, 

 
Maarten Botterman 

Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 

 

 

 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/hilyard-to-botterman-30apr21-en.pdf
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/board-advice-process-handbook-06mar18-en.pdf

